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We are voting for investment in public services  
…because we care
The Ministry of Community and Social Services has decided that no additional 
funding will go towards improving jobs. 

This means that no extra funds will be available for the urgent needs of 
agencies that provide treatment, housing support, group therapy, and a myriad 
of other services.

 
Our vote counts.
The provincial government is under a lot of pressure with the upcoming 
elections on October 6. Our vote counts! 

Tell your MPP that investment in public services, good jobs and healthy 
communities has your vote. 

Send your MPP an email, or give them a call. Let them know what it will 
take to get your vote on October 6th. 

Ontario elections are October 6th. 
There are 8000 of us, and we’re voting for  
Developmental Services!
We are concerned Ontario citizens and we will be voting. 8000 Developmental Services workers 
across the province will be considering who will be the best defenders of good jobs and 
services in this sector. We are standing in solidarity with the people we support, and with our 
communities. And we will vote!
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It’s time to get back to the table. 
We call on Finance Minister, Dwight Duncan,  
to provide the funding the sector needs. 
We call on Madeleine Meilleur, Minister of 
Community and Social Services (COMSOC)  
to respect working people and fund good jobs. 

THE ONTARIO GOVERNMENT MUST COMMIT TO GETTING 
BACK TO THE PROVINCIAL DISCUSSION TABLES.  
WE CALL ON THE GOVERNMENT TO ACT NOW AND MAKE 
DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES A PRIORITY.


